Dillon School District Four


Technology Purchase Procedures
Purpose:  The purpose of the Technology Purchase Request Form is to help provide users with the best equipment and materials that can be purchased. Our goal is to be more efficient in handling requests.
When to Submit the Technology Purchase Request Form:
For the purpose of this policy, technology is defined as, but not limited to the following:

a. All workstations (both desktop and portable), printers, scanners and other peripherals;

b. Learning resource management systems, including library automation systems;

c. Distance learning systems;

d. Video capturing, broadcast, receiving, and distribution systems;

e. Teleconferencing systems;

f. All software;

g. Office copier, imaging, and document management systems that would be connected to computer network;

h. Cameras, whiteboard systems and peripherals; and
i. Web-based subscription software packages.

1. Grant Writing: Pre-approval must be obtained before a District employee writes a grant that will include the purchase of technology hardware, software or other equipment.

2. Grant Recipient: Pre-approval must be obtained before purchasing or requesting any technology software, hardware, or other equipment.
3. All hardware and software purchase requests must be sent to the Technology Office each time a new purchase is made. Hardware and software change rapidly and users may be trying to order using outdated information.
Form Submission:

Submit the form to the building principal for signature. The form should then be sent to the Technology Office via interoffice mail or faxed to 774-1214.
Process:

If software is requested:

a. Request will be evaluated to determine if the software is compatible with existing hardware.
b. Request will be evaluated to determine if the software is already available.

c. If related to instruction, the District personnel that handle instructional issues will be contacted. 
If hardware is requested:

a. State Contract or bid process will be used
Upon Approval:
1. The Technology Office will generate a Requisition Form for the purchase.
2. The Technology Purchase Request Form will be attached to the Requisition Form and will be returned to the appropriate location. 
3. The normal Purchase Order Procedure should then be followed.
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